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Term 2 Week 9 June 13th 2024 

53 Macedon Street , Sunbury 3429 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Year 3/4 students and staff headed off to camp this morning at Benloch. While 
the weather is cold, spirits were high and great fun and learning experiences are 
ahead of them. Thank you to the teachers for all of the work that goes into plan-
ning for camps. They are a huge responsibility and it means time away from family. 
Look out on Instagram for some updates from Camp Weekaway. 

 

Congratulations to the Year 5 and 6 students who represented OLMC at the Sunbury Schools Winter Round Robin 
yesterday.  

The football team won the competition for small schools but were beaten by 
St. Anne's in the final. 

In Soccer both the mixed and girls teams won 2 and drew 1 and because they 
had less goals than teams with the same result, they came 2nd 

The Teeball team won 1 game and lost 2. In Netball both teams won 2 games 
and lost 2 games. Well done to all of the students and staff involved. 

 

Happy birthday to everyone who is celebrating their special day this week. May it be all that you hope for. 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing continues to be an issue across the state and is now impacting us at OLMC. There has been a lot of sickness 
across the staff and our families, meaning some staff absences. We are doing our very best to cover every class but 
this is not always possible. We are still trying to find a replacement for year 5 next term when Evelyn Sfyris is on 
long service leave. If you know anyone please send them my way! 

 

The Year 4 students' preparation for the Sacrament of Eucharist is well underway. Don't' for-
get to attend one of the Family Faith Evenings with you child next Tuesday or Wednesday 
evening at 6:30pm at St Anne's church. 

 

This Sunday we celebrate the 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time. The Gospel comes from Mark 4: 26–
34  and is the parable of the mustard seed. This parable teaches that God's Word, though small in 
appearance, has incredible transformative power. It shows that great things can come from humble 
beginnings and that, as believers, we should plant God's Word in our hearts through memorization, 
meditation, and song. 

 

God bless, 

Julie 

Mae Russell     Molly Russell     Milla Gatt 



 

 

Dear Parents and Families,  

We would love to share our learning and discoveries with you!  

When: Monday 17th June 2:30- 4:15 or Tuesday 18th June 8:30-9 

Where: The classrooms @ OLMC  

Come along 
and discover 
for yourself! 



 

 

PTFA News 

 

We are super excited to finally share the details with you regarding our very first OLMC BAKE STALL FUND-
RAISER to be held on Friday June 21st. Please see the attached flyer for the finer details. Your child will also 
bring home the information along with the label that will need to be stuck onto your item. We cannot wait 
to see the creations donated to our bake stall! The students that donate a baked item are asked to bring 
along $5 to purchase a baked item from the stall.  
 
Any questions please don't hesitate to send me a message @  
ptfa@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 
 
 
Courtney! 

mailto:ptfa@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au


 

 

Term 1 :   

 Start: Monday 29th January  

 Finish: Thursday 28th March  (1:30pm finish) 
(Easter March 29– April 1) 

 

Term 2 :    

Start: Monday 15th April  

 Finish: Friday 28th June (1:30pm finish) 

 

Term 3:     

Start: Monday 15th July          

Finish: Friday 20th September   (1:30pm finish) 

 

Term 4:     

Start: Monday 7th October      

Finish: Tuesday 17th December (1:30pm finish) 
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OLMC BELL TIMES 

8.50am        First bell/move to class 

11.00-11.30am Recess time 

1.30pm  Eating time 

1.40 – 2.20pm Lunch time 

3.15pm  End of school day

   

Report Student Absences 

absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

13th &14th June Year 3/4 Camp 

17th & 18th June   Discovery Expo Prep-6  

18th &19th June  Eucharist Family Faith Evening – all year 4 students who are receiving the Sacra   

   ment of Eucharist this year are to attend one of these evenings with a parent 

20th June   Prep Excursion to Legoland 

20th June   3/4s visiting Salesian College to see Alice in Wonderland 

21 June    OLMC Bake Stall Fundraiser (see flyer) 

22nd & 23rd June  Year 4 students to attend one of the masses to receive their Lord’s Prayer card 

   in preparation for Eucharist 

24th June   Reports will be available for you to access – you will receive a link from nforma 

245h & 26th June  Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences – booking information to follow 

28th June    Term 2 ends at 1:30pm 



 

 

Diversity & Wellbeing News 

14th June Tracey Kilkenny 
Lucy Evans 
Shanie Duhau 
  

21st June Kelly Xerri 
Nat Grant 
Nikki Munslow 

Thank you for volunteering to help in the canteen, it 

would be impossible without you. Please arrive at the 

canteen at 10.00am your assistance will be required 

until around 2.00pm. If you have long hair please tie 

it up and remember to sign in at the office with your 

current WWC. 

If you are unable to attend your rostered day please 

SMS Sylvana on 0412429600 as soon as possible so 

a replacement can be arranged. 

I look forward to seeing you all. 

Sylvana Doricic 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Canteen Roster  

Term 2    2024 
 

 

 

 

We are pleased to advise that OLMC now has 

Centrepay available for fee payments. 

If you have a Centrelink account you can set 
up a deduction for School fees by one of the 

following ways: 

*via your Centrelink online account via 

MyGov 

*using the Express Plus Centrelink mobile 

app 

*by contacting the Agency 

The minimum Deduction amount for Centrepay 

is $10. 

For further information, please contact Melissa 

Bonavia at the School Office. 



 

 

1 Macedon Street Sunbury  

salesian@noone.com.au 



 

 

HAVE YOU SEEN THE OLMC RECYCLING CENTRE? 

IT’S LOCATED IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE FOYER.   

WE ARE NO LONGER COLLECTING BREAD TAGS 
BUT ARE STILL COLLECTING OLD PENS AND TEXTAS, 
USED BATTERIES, ANY ORAL WASTE PACKAGING AND MEDICINE 
BLISTER PACKS. 

Lets do our bit and help save the planet—it’s easy, just  

collect these items and drop them in at our Recycling bins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Batteries 

Pens & 

Textas 



 

 

Community News 



 

 


